
 
 
 
August 16, 2010                      HAND DELIVERED 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: 2010-2011 ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION RATE APPLICATIONS FOR ALGOMA POWER INC.  
 (“API”) – EB-2009-0278 
 
 
Please find accompanying this letter two (2) copies of API’s responses to the interrogatories 
submitted to the Board.  In addition, electronic copies of the revised Cost Allocation Study is 
being provided together with the responses. 
 
We have enclosed a CD containing this electronic media.  A PDF version of these responses 
will, coincidently with this written submission, be filed via the Board’s Regulatory Electronic 
Submission System. 
 
If you have any questions in connection with the above matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned at (905) 994-3634. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by: 
 
 
Douglas R. Bradbury 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
DRB:mar 
 
Enclosures 
 
c.      Andrew Taylor 
 
 
 

 
2 Sackville Road, Suite A • Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario P6B 6J6 

Tel: 705-759-7600 • Fax: 705-253-9896 • www.algomapower.com 
 

http://www.algomapower.com/

